
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01494-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Piescow 
Tuesday, March 11, 2025 4:07 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

- Original Message-
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fLus> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 3:27 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

- Original Message-
From: drewsumrall@gmail.com <drewsumrall@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 6:00 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

PSC, 
As a citizen of this state in Santa Rosa county, i vehemently oppose FPL's request for a rate increase. Since they bought 
Gulf Power, they have wasted our money on making "green energy " purchases in power generation. They built 4 
turbine generators they didn't need and stopped burning coal on four units at plant crist that had been upgraded to the 
latest technology in coal/gas burning and environmental controls. They has increased our bills significantly, all the while 
getting on tv and lying saying they are lowering bills. The public service commission should have never approved the sale 
to FPL, but now that we are here I expect the public service commission to protect the citizens of this state from their 
insane business practices and put a stop to the increases. 

Drew Sumrail 
4016 Berry circle 
Pace, Fl 
Sent from my iPhone 
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